
 
 

Welcome New Tigers! 
 
The university is committed to providing students with the full Pacific experience 
and guarantees 4-year housing with a 2-year requirement for all first and 
second-year undergraduate students.  
 
A variety of housing options means the opportunity for you to live comfortably 
with your peers and build lifelong friendships. By living on campus, you’ll receive 
a tremendous amount of support from our Pacific community. We can't wait to 
have you! 
 

Getting Started: 

To start your housing application process, sign in to the housing portal with your 
Pacific credentials and complete your housing preferences and pay the housing 
placement fee. This process is required for all first and second year students 
and helps us learn more about you and what you are looking for from your on-
campus living experience.   

¶ More information about our newly renovated residence halls can be found 
here. 

¶ More information about our First Year Living Learning Communities can 
be found here. 

¶ Transfer Students can reach out to us to learn more about our new 
Transfer Student Living Learning Community. 

¶ More information about our locally sourced dining options and meal plans 
can be found here. 

What’s Next: 

Spring housing assignment will be made in December.  Housing placement fees 
will be released back to student account in January as a credit.   

Things to Note: 

https://pacific.starrezhousing.com/StarRezPortalX
/student-life/housing-dining/residential-life-and-housing/residence-halls
/student-life/housing-dining/residential-life-and-housing/residence-halls
/student-life/housing-dining/residential-life-and-housing/stockton-housing/living-learning-communities
/student-life/housing-dining/residential-life-and-housing/dining-options
/student-life/housing-dining/residential-life-and-housing/dining-options


Housing Accommodations: Students seeking housing accommodations should 
connect with Services for Students with Disabilities at 209-946-3221 or 
ssd@pacific.edu ASAP. 

Please call or email with any questions at 209-946-2331 or 
iamhome@pacific.edu.  We cannot wait to see you at Move In on August 17th, 
2024! 

 

 

 

Go Tigers, 

 

Charlotte Stackpole 

Associate Director Housing Administration 
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